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Trend	Micro	has	made	a	commitment	to	support	the	communities	where	its	employees	live	and	work	
and	beyond.		In	2008,	we	founded	our	Internet	Safety	for	Kids	and	Families	(ISKF)	program,	extending	
our	corporate	mission	of	making	the	world	safe	for	the	exchange	of	digital	information	to	the	world’s	
youngest	citizens.		The	ISKF	program’s	mission	is	to	help	youth	become	safe,	kind,	and	savvy	technology	
enthusiasts.		To	accomplish	this,	we	engage	in	a	number	of	activities	around	the	world	to	educate	and	
raise	awareness	about	a	wide	range	of	issues,	trends,	technology	and	its	uses	so	that	every	child,	parent,	
and	school	has	the	knowledge	they	need	to	use	technology	in	successful	and	productive	ways.		

Today,	we	are	a	global	network	of	volunteers	in	a	dozen	countries,	working	with	and	alongside	
communities,	non-profits,	technology	and	media	companies,	and	many	others	to	make	the	Internet	a	
better	place	for	kids	and	families.			

Being	Great	at	Being	Online	–	It	takes	all	of	us	

Join	us	for	an	evening	with	Westwood	High	School	students	and	Lynette	Owens,	founder	and	global	
director	of	Trend	Micro’s	Internet	Safety	for	Kids	&	Families	program,	as	we	tackle	some	of	the	most	
common,	confusing,	and	challenging	issues	facing	young	people	growing	up	in	a	constantly	internet-
connected	world.		How	does	social	media	impact	peer	and	family	relationships?		What	are	the	
expectations	of	online	privacy	for	ourselves	and	for	others?		What	are	some	pitfalls	and	hacks	for	
making	sure	we	are	in	control	of	technology	and	it	is	not	in	control	of	us?		How	do	we	use	the	Internet	
fully	while	keeping	in	mind	our	futures?	

Hear	some	engaging	discussions	and	come	prepared	with	your	questions	and	concerns.		We	highly	
encourage	students	grades	4-8	and	their	parents	to	attend	this	event	together.			Our	hope	is	that	by	
discussing	these	issues	as	a	community,	we	will	understand	and	find	new	and	more	ways	to	support	our	
students	so	they	don’t	just	survive	but	thrive	online.	

• Tuesday,	October	18	
• 7-8:30pm	
• Westwood	High	School	Auditorium	

	


